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Craig, Sondra

From: hjohn71@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 9:34 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: 24-0348

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
We NEED the sidewalks!!!!!  
Walking in the streets and around cars has proved to be quite dangerous because idiots that are speeding or on their cell 
phones!!!! 
 
Walking my granddaughter and or dog has proven to be risky and as a result I go to some neighborhood with sidewalks!!! 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Heather Morales 
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